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[ POEA ADVISORY N026I-17i ? 2011, December 02,

NEW SAUDIZATION REQUIREMENTS

The NITAQAT System also known as the job nationalization policy of Saudi Arabia is
on its third phase of implementation. Under the system, all Saudi based private
companies/employers employing more than 10 workers are classified into red,
yellow, green and platinum, the basis of which is their compliance with the new
Saudization requirements wherein companies/employers are required to employ a
certain percentage of Saudi nationals in their workforce. In effect, RED and YELLOW
companies/employers were given until 26 November 2011 and 23 February 2012
respectively, to comply with the Saudization requirements, otherwise, they will not
be allowed to renew the work permits/Igama of their foreign workers.

In this regard, all agencies deploying overseas Filipino workers, excluding Household
Service Workers (HSWs), to Saudi Arabia are required to submit the following:

¢ Nitagat classification of their registered/accredited foreign employers

e List of deployed OFWs except Household Service Workers still serving
contracts with the above employers

e Report on transfer/terminations of deployed workers due to NITAQAT
implementation

Concerned agencies may submit the required documents at Marketing Branch,
Attention: Ms. Nida Demigillo, and Magdalena Sarcos or via e-mail to
poea marketing@ yahoo.com not later than 16 December 2011. For further
clarification on this Advisory, please contact the marketing Branch at Tel Nos.
7221162 or 7268965.

For immediate and strict compliance.

Adopted: 02 December 2011

(SGD.) CARLOS S. CAQO, JR.
Administrator

Source: Supreme Court E-Library



